
On Wednesday, 10 children from Years 3 and 4 represented the
school in a gymnastics competition held at Writhlington Sports
Centre.  All did their very best to remember the routine and perform
a vault in front of a judge and although they were a little nervous,
great fun was had by all and they all did a marvellous job. A special
mention to Harrison who achieved an individual bronze medal.

Next week the Year 6 children undertake their SATs - we wish them
all the very best of luck and look forward to welcoming them at 8am
for a yummy breakfast to set them up for the day ahead.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

Notices
● Clubs - Art, gardening and multi-sports will finish at 4.15pm. All other after school clubs finish at 4pm.
● Dangerous parking - Please do not park in the school zones outside school.  This is being monitored by

local police as it is a danger to our children.
● Dinner Menu Choices - Please remember to book every week by Thursday for the following week's

choices. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day.
● Forest School - Cherry Class have Forest School this term, so please remember to bring in their

waterproof trousers and coats every Wednesday for their protection. Thank you.
● Gardening Club - In need of compost!!   Any donations gratefully received.
● School gate - The pedestrian gate will open at 3.10pm for parents to enter the playground to collect

children.  Please just push the gate to let yourself in.

We are still collecting donations for Wendy Rogers who was our SMSA (dinner lady)
for over 40 years. If you would like to contribute the collection box will be on the

school gates at drop off.  Thank you.

Cherry Class Plea
Mrs PC would like to renew the black board which is outside in the Cherry Class play area at their
mud kitchen, as the current one is very weather worn.  We have some black board paint but
wondering if anyone has a piece of thick plywood they would like to donate for the project.
Measurements in the region of 120cm x 80cm.  If you do please contact the office.  Thank you.



Certificates of the week

Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables

Top Doodlers this week are Connie, Ellis, Jaz, Albie and
Autumn. Top for Doodle Tables were Connie, Maddie, Jess,
Joshua and Abel.  A special mention to Connie who has been
top on Doodle Maths for 30 consecutive weeks.  A great
achievement, well done Connie!

Ms Orange is recalibrating all Doodle Maths accounts so
you may have to do a quick assessment before continuing
with your accounts this week.

Headteachers’ Award

The recipients of the Head Teachers Awards this week are Zach,
Elsie, Darcy, Delilah, Scarlett and Jude.

Other Awards
The year 3 & 4 gymnasts from the gymnastics competition
received their certificates from the event.

A lot of Clutton Primary children received medals and trophies at the Clutton football club end of season
presentation on Sunday.  Some of them brought them into school to show today.  They were; Hera, Phoebe A,
Sophie A, Teddy, Allanah, Harrison, Scarlett, Connie, Zach and Bella.

Elsie, Delilah and Abel brought  in their swimming certificates and a big well done to Georgie who has become
the youngest member of the Junior Golf team.  Congratulations to everyone on their achievements.



Supporting Children and Young People with Dyslexia –
A FREE conference for Parents and Carers.

1.30-3.30pm on Saturday 11th June 2022 at Edgar Hall, Somerton.  Reception and
coffee from 1pm.

Learn how you can support children and young people who have dyslexia both
at home and at school.

Speakers: Sarah Melhuish and Mark Long, Lead Advisory Teachers, Somerset Learning Support Team.

Specialist teachers from the SDA will be available to chat to from 1pm and at the end of the conference.
SENDIAS and SPCF will also attend.

Dyslexia is known as a specific learning difficulty: a child/student may struggle in school with reading, writing
and spelling, and memory. But she or he may be very fluent in speech and have a great imagination.

We do hope you will be able to come.

The conference is free but you need to get a ticket on Eventbrite. On the Eventbrite website, to find us,
search for: dyslexia talk Somerton. Or use the link on our website, www.somersetdyslexia.co.uk.

http://www.somersetdyslexia.co.uk/

